
NON-RENEWAL OF ACCREDITATION 
OF ENTERPRISE BANK, INC.

Effective July 1, 2016, Enterprise Bank, Inc. will no longer collect 
PhilHealth premium contributions from members.

All paying members are advised to pay their premium contributions 
to PhilHealth Regional and Local Health Insurance Offices, or to any 
other accredited collecting agents of PhilHealth.

For a complete list of PhilHealth Accredited Collecting Agents 
(ACAs) and information on contact details of PROs and Local Health 
Insurance Ofiices (LHIOs), members may call our Action Center at 
(02) 441-7442 or visit our official website, http://www.philhealth.
gov.ph/partners/collecting/.

Further clarifications or inquiries on this advisory may be directed 
to the Accreditation Division, Treasury Department at (02) 634-0239 
or (02) 441-7444 extension 7460 to 62.
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